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Overall House Winners 

KS1 – Y2 Sherman 296 

LKS2 – Y4 Yo Yo Ma 203 

UKS2 – Y6 Glennie 197 

School House Points Winners 

St Davids 510 

 Year  6   
Georgia  

& 
Oliver 

Year 3   
Noah  

& 
Karima  

Year  5   
Livy  
& 

Marlene  

Year 1  
Dean 
 &  

Zach  

Year  2    
Evelyn  

& 
Isaac 

Year  4  
Lara  
& 

Sofia  

Stars of the Week  

Message from our Head of School 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

A quote from Max in Deutscher class assembly “Anansi knew that you should never 

underestimate the big things that can be achieved by little creatures” had a huge impact on 

me today.  It was another joyful assembly with important messages, of working together, 

sharing experiences and learning from one another. Our vision is “We believe our children’s 

future is created every day. Every moment counts.” was clearly demonstrated this morning 

by the children and staff, thank you.  You can also see it being lived out the small snap shots 

in this week’s Roundup Newsletter.  

Fran Sorapure 

Head of School 

 



Bikeability  

The children of Year 4 enjoyed 
participating in bike ability this 
week.  They learned the basic 
skills of bike safety and all 
completed the level 1 badge 
and certificate. 



Deutscher Class Assembly 
 
We were treated to a wonderful 
performance by Deutscher Class 
today. Drawing on their learning in 
RE, English and Geography, they 
performed Creation and Anansi 
stories from India and West Africa. 
They worked so hard and acted so 
well together. They should be very 
proud of themselves.  
 
Here are some pictures. 



Year 1 Smyth & Year 3 Bushell Class Buddy 
Reading 

Year 1 Smyth and Year 3 Bushell 
had a fantastic session meeting each 
other for Buddy Reading. Year 3 
were great role-models and were 
very impressed by the reading skills 
of their Year 1 buddies! 



Early Years  

This week  in Reception we had a visit from 
Solomon's parents, Marrita and Shota, who 
told us all about being fashion designers. 
They told us about the materials they 
use and showed us some AMAZING colourful 
designs. 

We also had a visit from Penelope's mum, 
Kitty, who told us about how we can look 
after ourselves and our emotions. On 
Friday we had a visit from Ananth's mum, 
Gunjan, who  told us about Holi festival. We 
learnt that people celebrate Holi using lots 
of colours. We had  a go at creating 
amazing  Rangoli patterns  using dried 
marigolds and hibiscus flowers 
and ​powder colours. It was  so much fun!  



Year 5 & 6 Hockey Tournament 



Red Nose Day! 



Don’t forget to use the code 
stmichaels10 to get 10% off for St 

Michaels students!  



Dates for the Diary 

Whole school Attendance 95.36% 
Thank you for keeping us all safe. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class with the best attendance 
Nursery Blake  class at 99.68% 

 

Class House Point 
Winners  

KS1 Yr 2 Sherman 298 

LKS2  Yr 3 Bushell 307 

UKS2 Yr 5 Parton 221 

House Winner  

St 
George’s 

629 

Date Event 

21st – 25th March Well Being Week  

21st March  Yr 3&4 Gymnastics at Hornsey School  

Yr 4 Shakespeare Workshops  

23rd March  Yr 4 Leave for Flatford  

Yr 5 Swimming  

25th March  Yr 5&6 Basketball Alexandra School  

28th March Police Visit for KS2  

Yr 3&5 cross country at Highgate school  

29th March  Parents Evening for EYFS, Yr 2 & 6  

Yr 5&6 Gymnastics at Hornsey School  

30th March  Swimming  

1st April  Choir at Royal Albert Hall  

LAST DAY OF TERM 


